Wenerei, 14th Tihema

Téna tatou e te whanau,

On Monday we held our final assembly for 2022. We were lucky that the sun was shining and we could
celebrate the learning of our Tamariki Tuakana.

All year six akonga recieved their leaving certificate, and we presented our tohu matua/ special awards to the
following tamariki:

e [Excellence in Sport Catherine Rutherford

e Contribution to Sport Greta Chandler & Antonio Lamese
e PWC Toi Toi Award Enthusiasm for Leaming Trophy  Kai Ellis

 Deborah Campbell Scholarship Trophy Ocean Wight & Nataliya Te Hau
e The Arts Trophy Tylah-Jayne Murphy-Kereopa

® [Excellence in Maths Trophy Naomi Bier

e Excellence in English Trophy Naomi Bier

® [u Tangata Trophy Sophia Simanu

e Kaitataki Wahine Honey Puata

e Kaitataki Tane Nico Hopkins

e C(Citizenship Catherine Rutherford &

Greta Chandler

Tomorrow we are starting a new tradition at our Kura. Our tamariki will meet their
teacher (where possible) and their class mates for 2023. In keeping with what we have
always done we will also put the class lists up in the school office on Friday 3rd February.

If you know of any new enrolments for 2023 it would be good to have them collect the
enrolment forms and return them to the school office as soon as possible. This helps us
with our planning for next year.

We finish school on Friday 16th December at 12:30pm and we will see your (S4B
tamarniki back at kura on Wednesday 8th February. We will have a powhiri to welcome new whanau
into our learning community on the 8th February. Details will be emailed out to whanau at the

beginning of February.

Have a wonderful summer break with your whanau. See you in 2023.
Nga mihi nui

Whaea Deb




